
PUBLIC NOTICE: ACDBE Overall Goals Public Notice 2025-2027 

In accordance with 49 CFR Part 26.45(g), the Gerald R. Ford International Airport Authority 
(GRR), as a recipient of U.S. Department of Transportation (DOT) assistance, announces 
proposed Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) Airport Concessions Disadvantaged 
Business Enterprise (ACDBE) goals for Non-Car Rental and Car Rental Concessions.  

Triennial Period 
October 1, 2024 through September 30, 2027 

6.95% ACDBE Goal for Non-Car Rental Concessions 

1.24% ACDBE Goal for Car Rental Concessions 

These percentages represent the overall goals GRR is proposing for participation of 
certified ACDBE firms in GRR’s concessions’ programs.  

The methodology used to determine the proposed goals will be available for public 
inspection for thirty (30) days from the date of this notice, Monday through Friday from 8:00 
a.m. to 4:00 p.m. at the following location: 

Gerald R. Ford International Airport Authority 
5500 44th St SE 
Grand Rapids, MI 49512 
Tel: (616) 233-6000 
 
The U.S. DOT and GRR will accept comments on this proposed goal for 30 days from the 
date of this notice. 

Written comments to GRR’s Liaison Officer may be sent to the address above or emailed 
to purchasing@grr.org. Written comments can also be sent directly to the FAA, DBE/ACDBE 
Compliance Specialist for the Great Lakes Region, FAA Great Lakes Regional Office, Office 
of Civil Rights, 2300 E. Devon Ave Des Plaines, IL 60018.  

Written comments will be accepted until Friday, April 25, 2025. 
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